
From: R Lu 
Date: October 4, 2017 at 5:38:10 PM PDT 
To: "clerks@burnaby.ca" <clerks@burnaby.ca>
Subject: Request to have traffic lights installed at Byrne Rd and Market Crossing

Attention: Mayor and Council 

Dear Sirs/Madams: 

I am writing to request that you build a traffic control system at the intersection of Byrne Rd and 
Market Crossing because this busy intersection is becoming more and more dangerous for road 
users. There have been quite a few crashes in the past two years. 

The said intersection is extremely chaotic during lunch hour on work days as many, many 
working people in the area come to the mall to take lunch breaks. We can hear impatient drivers 
swearing at each other every day. The almost unbearable pressure from drivers behind makes the 
first driver in the long waiting line take dangerous moves, which causes crashes, of course. 

Please send somebody down here to make observations and you will know how crazy the traffic 
situation is during lunch hour each day. 

I thank you for your kind attention and look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Rodney Lu 
A Burnaby resident 

#216-5589 Byrne Rd 
Burnaby BC V5J 3J1 
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  Public Safety Committee (2017.11.09) 




